
9 July 2019 

Ken Orr 
Secretary 
Right to Life 

Dear Ken 

WHANGANUI 
DISTRICT HEALTH BOARD 

Te Poar i  Hauora o Whanganw 

100 Heads Road, Private Bag 3003 
Whanganui 4540, New Zealand 

Via email: ken@riqhttolife.orq.nz 

Official Information Act Request - Total Funding Termination of Pregnancy 2018 and 2019 

Under sections 18(g) and 14 of the Official Information Act, the Whanganui District Health Board 
(WDHB) received a transfer of your request from the Ministry of Health on 28 June 2019. You requested 
the following information: 

The total funding provided in the 2019 budget for the provision of termination of pregnancy services in 
New Zealand 
(transferred to Whanganui DHB under section 18(g) of the act). 

The total funding required for the provision of termination of pregnancy services in New Zealand in the 
previous year 
(transferred to Whanganui DHB under section 14 of the act). 

Whanganui District Health Board's response: 

The total funding provided in the 2019 budget for the provision of termination of pregnancy 
services in New Zealand 
The budget for provision of termination services at Whanganui DHB for the year ended June 2019 was 
$148,730. 

The total funding required for the provision of termination of pregnancy services in New 
Zealand in the previous year 
The budget for provision of termination services at Whanganui DHB for the year ended June 2018 was 
$153,168. 

Should you have any further queries, please contact, contact our acting OIA co-ordinator Maree Langford 
at Maree.Langford@wdhb.co.nz. 

sell Simpson 
Chief Executive 

Chief Executive I Phone 06 348 3140 I Fax 06 345 9390 

Better health and independence I He hauora pai ake, he rangatiratanga wdhb.org.nz 


